
 
 August 1, 2011 
 
Docket No. 030-33162 License No. 20-30024-02E 
Mail Control 575670 
 
Alan H. Jones,  
Corporate Radiation Safety Officer 
Osram Sylvania, Inc. 
100 Endicott Street 
Danvers, MA 01923 
 
SUBJECT: OSRAM SYLVANIA INC.  ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF TIMELY RECEIPT OF 

RENEWAL APPLICATION,  
 
Dear Mr. Jones: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your application dated July 18, 2011, for renewal of Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission (NRC) Exempt-Distribution Materials License No. 20-30024-02E. Your 
application is deemed timely filed, and accordingly, the license will not expire until final action 
has been taken by this office. 
 
Any correspondence regarding your renewal application should reference the mail control 
number specified above. 
 
Current NRC regulations and guidance are included on the NRC’s website at www.nrc.gov; 
select Nuclear Materials; Medical, Industrial, and Academic Uses of Nuclear Material; then 
Toolkit Index Page. Or you may obtain these documents by contacting the Government Printing 
Office (GPO) toll-free at 1-888-293-6498. The GPO is open from 7:00 a.m. to 9:00 p.m. EST, 
Monday through Friday (except Federal holidays). 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at (301) 415-7640, or by electronic mail at 
Shirley.Xu@nrc.gov.  
        
      Sincerely,      
 
      /RA/ 
 
      Shirley S. Xu 

License Branch 
Division of Materials Safety and State Agreements 
Office of Federal and State Materials and 
  Environmental Management Programs 
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